Chairman Benevolent Fund

We have received two applications for grants since the last AGM.
One was from Crewkerne Bowls Club on behalf of a member.  The total expenditure for the conversion of a downstairs room into a bedroom with bathroom was £5000.  A grant of half that sum, £2500 was made.
The second was made on behalf of a former member of Watchet Bowls Club who had already received substantial earlier grants.  The Committee decided that the application did not fall within the Benevolent Fund rules and therefore no grant was made.  In view of that decision the Secretary approached the English Bowling Association Charity Trust to see if they could help, their rules not being as restrictive as ours. As a result, a grant of £1000 was made by them.
As I am sure you are aware the Fund is being slowly wound down.  It currently stands at £25,398.
All applications to the Fund will be sympathetically considered within the Rules. 



John Durston
(Chairman)
